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 At its meeting on 22 September 2006, the Commission on Strategic 
Development (CSD) commenced discussion on possible models for forming 
the Legislative Council (LegCo) by universal suffrage. The secretariat of the 
CSD has earlier provided to the Panel secretariat the relevant discussion 
paper (CB(2)3062/05-06) for Members’ reference. 
 
2. To facilitate further discussion on the subject among CSD members, 
a workshop was held on 6 November 2006. Sir David Akers-Jones of the 
Business and Professionals Federation of Hong Kong (BPF) and Mrs Regina 
Ip of the Savantas Policy Institute were invited to join the workshop to 
exchange views with CSD members. The proposals from BPF and Mrs Ip 
are provided at Annexes I and II respectively for Members’ reference. 
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